
President Report 8th December 20024 

Good afternoon and welcome to this years VRHA AGM,  
 
This year has been another challenging year, trying to rebuild the VRHA to what it once 
was is never going to be easy, but once again we have taken on the challenge, 
 
A new venue in Gippsland has been great and the shows have been well supported, 
hopefully we can keep bringing in new members.  
The state show was a success with good numbers supporting, Once again the VRHA 
hosted the OC championship show, which was a huge success, with people travelling as 
far as QLD an South Australia, 
 
 I would like to thank everyone that supported us this year, All the sponsors all the 
volunteers an especially the hard working committee, without you guys we could not 
survive,  
Thank you to Wendy for all the hours of hard work behinds the scenes, the hard work year 
after year doesn’t go unnoticed, Thank you Mel for you sponsorships eƯorts, your ability 
to get sponsors not just for one show but 2 shows is amazing , thank you to the committee 
for all the hard work and the sleepless nights at the shows, year after year we put our 
hands up to do this, I’m not sure why except for our love of the horse, and the sport of 
reining,  
And lastly a big thank you to all the mums an dads , husbands and wives an friends who 
support us in chasing our dreams , thank you  
 

Shane Watts 

VRHA President 


